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The Food Explorer
“Tribal Leadership gives amazingly insightful perspective on how
people interact and succeed. I learned about myself and learned
lessons I will carry with me and reflect on for the rest of my life.”
—John W. Fanning, Founding Chairman and CEO napster Inc. “An unusually
nuanced view of high-performance cultures.” —Inc. Within each
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corporation are anywhere from a few to hundreds of separate tribes. In
Tribal Leadership, Dave Logan, John King, and Halee Fischer-Wright
demonstrate how these tribes develop—and show you how to assess them
and lead them to maximize productivity and growth. A business
management book like no other, Tribal Leadership is an essential tool
to help managers and business leaders take better control of their
organizations by utilizing the unique characteristics of the tribes
that exist within.

The Birthday Boys
The harrowing tale of British explorer Ernest Shackleton's 1914
attempt to reach the South Pole, one of the greatest adventure stories
of the modern age. In August 1914, polar explorer Ernest Shackleton
boarded the Endurance and set sail for Antarctica, where he planned to
cross the last uncharted continent on foot. In January 1915, after
battling its way through a thousand miles of pack ice and only a day's
sail short of its destination, the Endurance became locked in an
island of ice. Thus began the legendary ordeal of Shackleton and his
crew of twenty-seven men. When their ship was finally crushed between
two ice floes, they attempted a near-impossible journey over 850 miles
of the South Atlantic's heaviest seas to the closest outpost of
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civilization. In Endurance, the definitive account of Ernest
Shackleton's fateful trip, Alfred Lansing brilliantly narrates the
harrowing and miraculous voyage that has defined heroism for the
modern age.

Shackleton
What keeps so many of us from doing what we long to do? Why is there a
naysayer within? How can we avoid the roadblocks of any creative
endeavor—be it starting up a dream business venture, writing a novel,
or painting a masterpiece? The War of Art identifies the enemy that
every one of us must face, outlines a battle plan to conquer this
internal foe, then pinpoints just how to achieve the greatest success.
The War of Art emphasizes the resolve needed to recognize and overcome
the obstacles of ambition and then effectively shows how to reach the
highest level of creative discipline. Think of it as tough love . . .
for yourself.

Rocket Men
Pioneer for a New Century Meet Rose Wilder, Laura Ingalls Wilder's
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daughter, and the last of the Little House girls. Rose and her
parents, Laura and Almanzo, say good-bye to Ma and Pa Ingalls and
Laura's sisters. In a covered wagon containing all their possessions,
they make their way across the drought-stricken Midwest to the lush
green valleys of southern Missouri. The journey is long and not always
easy, but at the end is the promise of a new home and a new life for
the Wilders. Little House on Rocky Ridge is the first book in The Rose
Years, an ongoing series about another spirited girl from America's
most beloved pioneer family.

A First Rate Tragedy
NATIONAL BEST SELLER A stunning, personal memoir from the astronaut
and modern-day hero who spent a record-breaking year aboard the
International Space Station—a message of hope for the future that will
inspire for generations to come. The veteran of four spaceflights and
the American record holder for consecutive days spent in space, Scott
Kelly has experienced things very few have. Now, he takes us inside a
sphere utterly hostile to human life. He describes navigating the
extreme challenge of long-term spaceflight, both life-threatening and
mundane: the devastating effects on the body; the isolation from
everyone he loves and the comforts of Earth; the catastrophic risks of
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colliding with space junk; and the still more haunting threat of being
unable to help should tragedy strike at home--an agonizing situation
Kelly faced when, on a previous mission, his twin brother's wife,
American Congresswoman Gabrielle Giffords, was shot while he still had
two months in space. Kelly's humanity, compassion, humor, and
determination resonate throughout, as he recalls his rough-and-tumble
New Jersey childhood and the youthful inspiration that sparked his
astounding career, and as he makes clear his belief that Mars will be
the next, ultimately challenging, step in spaceflight. In Endurance,
we see the triumph of the human imagination, the strength of the human
will, and the infinite wonder of the galaxy.

Tribal Leadership
The Story group Bible study provides groups of all sizes the
opportunity to discuss and apply what they experience during the
31-week The Story church campaign. To understand the Bible, says
Frazee, you need bifocal lenses, because two perspectives are
involved. The Lower Story, our story, is actually many stories of men
and women interacting with God in the daily course of life. The Upper
Story is God’s story, the tale of his great, overarching purpose that
puts the individual stories together like panels in one unified mural.
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In 31 sessions, The Story video-based group study opens your eyes to
God’s master plan unfolding in the lives of the Bible’s characters and
in your own life. Discover the heart of God’s Upper Story, and the joy
that comes as you align your story with God’s. The Story Study Guide
and DVD (sold separately) are designed for use by groups of all sizes,
including small groups and Sunday school and adult education classes.
Designed for use with The Story Adult Curriculum Study DVD
(9780310329527) sold separately.

South with Endurance (Ts) Hbk
"Gripping and superb. This book will steal the night from you."
—Laurence Gonzales, author of Deep Survival On January 17, 1913, alone
and near starvation, Douglas Mawson, leader of the Australasian
Antarctic Expedition, was hauling a sledge to get back to base camp.
The dogs were gone. Now Mawson himself plunged through a snow bridge,
dangling over an abyss by the sledge harness. A line of poetry gave
him the will to haul himself back to the surface. Mawson was sometimes
reduced to crawling, and one night he discovered that the soles of his
feet had completely detached from the flesh beneath. On February 8,
when he staggered back to base, his features unrecognizably skeletal,
the first teammate to reach him blurted out, "Which one are you?" This
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thrilling and almost unbelievable account establishes Mawson in his
rightful place as one of the greatest polar explorers and expedition
leaders. It is illustrated by a trove of Frank Hurley’s famous
Antarctic photographs, many never before published in the United
States.

The Harper Hall Trilogy
Offers a cross-cultural study of manhood as an achieved status, and
looks at two androgynous cultures that are exceptions to the manhood
archetype

Shackleton's Way
"Every man is born with just one thing: his sovereignty--his power to
respond to his environment and his circumstances. Unfortunately, most
men have spent much of their lives giving away that sovereignty. Every
time a man passes blame or shirks his responsibility, every time he
makes excuses for his performance, and every time he trades his
unlimited potential for a little perceived safety and security, he
willingly submits himself to the mercy of others. Is it any wonder
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that men, in general, seem to have lost their way? You don't have to
look very far to recognize that men don't seem to possess the same
amount of vigor and purpose they once did It's a call for men to
become fully the men they are meant to be so they may more adequately
take care of themselves and those they are responsible for. Men have
always been expected to protect, provide, and preside over themselves,
their families, their businesses, and their communities. By embodying
the thirteen Sovereign Virtues we detail inside, every man will be
more capable of fulfilling his masculine duties and
responsibilities"--

Rare Bird
The dramatic, fictionalized account of Robert Falcon Scott’s famed and
fatal expedition to Antarctica by one of Britain’s best-loved authors.
Departing from Cardiff in 1910, the Terra Nova entered dark waters and
headed south. On board were Petty Officer Edgar “Taff” Evans, Dr.
Edward “Uncle Bill” Wilson, Capt. Robert Falcon “Con” Scott, Lt. Henry
Robertson “Birdie” Bowers, and Capt. Lawrence Edward “Titus” Oates.
Through an imaginative yet historically accurate retelling of the
crew’s mission to become the first explorers to reach the South
Pole—and with each of the book’s five chapters narrated from the
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unique perspective of one of these men—author Beryl Bainbridge imbues
a tragic and thrilling adventure story with profound psychological,
metaphysical, and emotional insight. The first three chapters of The
Birthday Boys—recounted by Evans, Wilson, and Scott, respectively—tell
of the preparations and fundraising required for the journey, two
stopovers in Madeira and South Trinidad Island, and the difficult
conditions the expedition faces when they land on Antarctica. It is
Wilson who first fears for the safety of the crew, when from atop the
ship’s crow’s-nest he spies a fantastical half-man-half-bird creature
flying above the sea. The doctor is certain this apparition is a
harbinger of death. Troubles then ensue when Scott sets up a base camp
at Cape Evans as well as several depots in the direction of the South
Pole. The motor sledge breaks down almost immediately, several ponies
are lost to the harsh elements, and it is revealed that a competing
polar expedition led by Norwegian explorer Roald Amundsen is already
well ahead of Scott’s team. In the final two chapters—told by Bowers
and Oates—readers are taken on a dangerous but spectacular detour to a
penguin rookery, where the men witness gorgeous auroras, build an
igloo, gather eggs, and slaughter the arctic birds for their blubber.
When a violent blizzard hits, it looks as if no one will make it out
alive. But brotherly love in the face of all odds gives the men the
power to survive, and the five heroes set off on their final march to
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the South Pole. Though history has already revealed the catastrophic
end of this tale, Bainbridge shows us the bravery, courage, and
humanity essential to the adventure. Masterfully blurring the
boundaries between fact and fiction, The Birthday Boys is a compelling
historical biography that challenges readers to discover truths that
can only be reached through the imagination. This ebook features an
illustrated biography of Beryl Bainbridge including rare images from
the author’s estate.

Shackleton's Journey Activity Book
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important,
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This
work was reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as true to
the original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the original
copyright references, library stamps (as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world), and other
notations in the work. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As
a reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may contain missing
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or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. We appreciate
your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.

South
Sovereignty
The full story of the doomed expedition of the Endurance and the
rescue of its crew from a seemingly hopeless situation in the deadly
cold of Antarctica offers a tribute to Ernest Shackleton's inspiring
and courageous leadership.

South with Endurance
In the tradition of Malcolm Gladwell, Gardner explores a new way of
thinking about the decisions we make. We are the safest and healthiest
human beings who ever lived, and yet irrational fear is growing, with
Page 11/34

Access PDF Endurance Shackletons Incredible Voyage
deadly consequences — such as the 1,595 Americans killed when they
made the mistake of switching from planes to cars after September 11.
In part, this irrationality is caused by those — politicians,
activists, and the media — who promote fear for their own gain.
Culture also matters. But a more fundamental cause is human
psychology. Working with risk science pioneer Paul Slovic, author Dan
Gardner sets out to explain in a compulsively readable fashion just
what that statement above means as to how we make decisions and run
our lives. We learn that the brain has not one but two systems to
analyze risk. One is primitive, unconscious, and intuitive. The other
is conscious and rational. The two systems often agree, but
occasionally they come to very different conclusions. When that
happens, we can find ourselves worrying about what the statistics tell
us is a trivial threat — terrorism, child abduction, cancer caused by
chemical pollution — or shrugging off serious risks like obesity and
smoking. Gladwell told us about “the black box” of our brains; Gardner
takes us inside, helping us to understand how to deconstruct the
information we’re bombarded with and respond more logically and
adaptively to our world. Risk is cutting-edge reading.

Risk
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Ernest Shackleton is one of history’s great explorers, an
extraordinary character who pioneered the path to the South Pole over
100 years ago and became a dominant figure in Antarctic discovery. A
charismatic personality, his incredible adventures on four expeditions
have captivated generations and inspired a dynamic, modern following
in business leadership. None more so than the Endurance mission, where
Shackleton’s commanding presence saved the lives of his crew when
their ship was crushed by ice and they were turned out on to the
savage frozen landscape. But Shackleton was a flawed character whose
chaotic private life, marked by romantic affairs, unfulfilled
ambitions, overwhelming debts and failed business ventures, contrasted
with his celebrity status as a leading explorer. Drawing on extensive
research of original diaries and personal correspondence, Michael
Smith's definitive biography brings a fresh perspective to our
understanding of this complex man and the heroic age of polar
exploration.

Little House on Rocky Ridge
Drawing upon previously unavailable sources, Caroline Alexander gives
us a riveting account of Shackleton's expedition one of history's
greatest epics of survival. And she presents the astonishing work of
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Frank Hurley, the Australian photographer whose visual record of the
adventure was never before published comprehensively. Together, text
and image re-create the terrible beauty of Antarctica, the awful
destruction of the ship, and the crew's heroic daily struggle to stay
alive, a miracle achieved largely through Shackleton's inspiring
leadership. The survival of Hurley's remarkable images is scarcely
less miraculous: The original glass plate negatives, from which most
of the book's illustrations are superbly reproduced, were stored in
hermetically sealed canisters that survived months on the ice floes, a
week in an open boat on the polar seas, and several more months buried
in the snows of a rocky outcrop called Elephant Island. Finally,
Hurley was forced to abandon his professional equipment; thereafter he
captured some of the most unforgettable images of the struggle with a
pocket camera and three rolls of Kodak film.

Endurance
The astonishing saga of polar explorer Ernest Schackleton's survival
for over a year on the ice-bound Antarctic seas, as "Time" magazine
put it, "defined heroism". Alfred Lansing's scrupulously researched
and brilliantly narrated book--with over 200,000 copies sold--has long
been acknowledged as the definitive account of the "Endurance's"
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fateful trip.

DEL-Endurance
Series Name: Space 8 Heroes are all around us. They may be famous for
their deeds, or they could be our friends and neighbors. What sets
heroes apart from the crowd is courage. It takes courage to save a
life, help others, or fight for what you believe in. How have heroes
made an impact on your life? Space 8, a Hi-Lo nonfiction series for
young adults, reads like an infinity of facts. This series is full of
high-interest topics that grab readers from the first page. Each book
features stories about fascinating people and places and engages
readers with compelling information; full-color photographs and
illustrations; and detailed graphic elements including charts, tables,
and infographics. Readers will find these books both captivating and
inspiring.

Endurance: Shackleton's Incredible Voyage
A thought-provoking and penetrating account of the post-Cold war
follies and delusions that culminated in the age of Donald Trump from
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the bestselling author of The Limits of Power. When the Cold War ended
with the fall of the Berlin Wall, the Washington establishment felt it
had prevailed in a world-historical struggle. Our side had won, a
verdict that was both decisive and irreversible. For the world’s
“indispensable nation,” its “sole superpower,” the future looked very
bright. History, having brought the United States to the very summit
of power and prestige, had validated American-style liberal democratic
capitalism as universally applicable. In the decades to come,
Americans would put that claim to the test. They would embrace the
promise of globalization as a source of unprecedented wealth while
embarking on wide-ranging military campaigns to suppress disorder and
enforce American values abroad, confident in the ability of U.S.
forces to defeat any foe. Meanwhile, they placed all their bets on the
White House to deliver on the promise of their Cold War triumph:
unequaled prosperity, lasting peace, and absolute freedom. In The Age
of Illusions, bestselling author Andrew Bacevich takes us from that
moment of seemingly ultimate victory to the age of Trump, telling an
epic tale of folly and delusion. Writing with his usual eloquence and
vast knowledge, he explains how, within a quarter of a century, the
United States ended up with gaping inequality, permanent war, moral
confusion, and an increasingly angry and alienated population, as
well, of course, as the strangest president in American history.
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Feats of Courage
The definitive collection of photographs from the Shackleton
expedition includes never-before-published images from the remarkable
1914 expedition to Antarctica.

Endurance
The astonishing saga of polar explorer Ernest Shackleton's survival
for over a year on the ice-bound Antarctic seas, as Time magazine put
it, "defined heroism." Alfred Lansing's scrupulously researched and
brilliantly narrated book -- with over 200,000 copies sold -- has long
been acknowledged as the definitive account of the Endurance's fateful
trip. To write their authoritative story, Lansing consulted with ten
of the surviving members and gained access to diaries and personal
accounts by eight others. The resulting book has all the immediacy of
a first-hand account, expanded with maps and illustrations especially
for this edition.

To build a fire
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1892, New Mexico. A wolfpack roams the Currumpaw River Valley, preying
on the vast cattle and sheep herds of the area. Their leader, Lobo
possesses such cunning that local ranchers are unable to trap the
pack. Due to his knowledge of wolf behaviour, Ernest Thompson Seton, a
naturalist, is employed by ranchers to ride them of Lobo's pack.

The Endurance
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The riveting inside story of three heroic
astronauts who took on the challenge of mankind’s historic first
mission to the Moon, from the bestselling author of Shadow Divers.
“Robert Kurson tells the tale of Apollo 8 with novelistic detail and
immediacy.”—Andy Weir, #1 New York Times bestselling author of The
Martian and Artemis By August 1968, the American space program was in
danger of failing in its two most important objectives: to land a man
on the Moon by President Kennedy’s end-of-decade deadline, and to
triumph over the Soviets in space. With its back against the wall,
NASA made an almost unimaginable leap: It would scrap its usual
methodical approach and risk everything on a sudden launch, sending
the first men in history to the Moon—in just four months. And it would
all happen at Christmas. In a year of historic violence and
discord—the Tet Offensive, the assassinations of Martin Luther King,
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Jr., and Robert Kennedy, the riots at the Democratic National
Convention in Chicago—the Apollo 8 mission would be the boldest,
riskiest test of America’s greatness under pressure. In this gripping
insider account, Robert Kurson puts the focus on the three astronauts
and their families: the commander, Frank Borman, a conflicted man on
his final mission; idealistic Jim Lovell, who’d dreamed since boyhood
of riding a rocket to the Moon; and Bill Anders, a young nuclear
engineer and hotshot fighter pilot making his first space flight.
Drawn from hundreds of hours of one-on-one interviews with the
astronauts, their loved ones, NASA personnel, and myriad experts, and
filled with vivid and unforgettable detail, Rocket Men is the
definitive account of one of America’s finest hours. In this real-life
thriller, Kurson reveals the epic dangers involved, and the singular
bravery it took, for mankind to leave Earth for the first time—and
arrive at a new world. “Rocket Men is a riveting introduction to the
[Apollo 8] flight. . . . Kurson details the mission in crisp,
suspenseful scenes. . . . [A] gripping book.”—The New York Times Book
Review

The Still Point
Science fiction legend Anne McCaffrey’s beloved Harper Hall trilogy,
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set within the bestselling Dragonriders of Pern series, is now
available in a collectable boxed set. Every two hundred years or so,
on the planet colony of Pern, shimmering Threads fall from space,
raining death. Yet the great dragons of Pern, mounted by the stalwart
dragonriders, scour the skies with fire to destroy the deadly Thread
and save the planet. Here we meet Menolly as she navigates her way as
the first journeywoman Harper in the history of Pern; and fellow
student Piemur whom is secretly asked to leave Harper Hall, drafted by
Masterharper Robinton to embark on a dangerous mission to the Southern
Hold. The Harper Hall trilogy, set within science fiction legend Anne
McCaffrey’s beloved and bestselling Dragonriders of Pern series, is a
seminal work and a must-have for any fantasy or science fiction fan.

Skeletons on the Zahara
"A terrific and timely book that makes a compelling case for
fundamentally rethinking how your business communicates. Recommended!"
—Jay Baer, founder of Convince & Convert and author of Hug Your Haters
"Once upon a time, storytelling was confused with talking at people.
Not anymore. Shane and Joe are your narrators in a journey that will
transform how you talk to other human beings to be more believable,
relevant, compelling and unforgettable." —Brian Solis, experience
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architect, digital anthropologist, best-selling author "Shane Snow and
Joe Lazauskas spend the overwhelming majority of their time thinking,
writing, and theorizing about brand storytelling - so you don't have
to. They're smart and they know this topic inside out (and sideways).
Read their book. While I can't guarantee you'll rise to Shane and
Joe's ridiculously obsessive level, you will be infinitely better
prepared to tell your own brand's story. Promise!" —Rebecca Lieb,
Analyst, Author & Advisor "The Contently team understands the power of
story, and how to craft and spread a great narrative, like no other.
In an era where brand, design, and mission are a competitive advantage
for every business, Contently underscores the importance of stories
and how they transform companies and industries." —Scott Belsky,
Entrepreneur, Investor, & Author (Founder of Behance, bestselling
author of Making Ideas Happen) "I can't think of a better way to
illustrate the power of story telling than by telling great stories.
This book should be required reading not just by those with content in
their titles, but by anyone in Marketing AND Sales. Then, when you're
done, give it to your CEO to read but make sure you get it back,
because I guarantee you'll refer to it more than once." —Shawna
Dennis, Senior Marketing Leader "Neuroscience, algorithms,
illustrations, personal anecdotes and good, old-fashioned empathy:
This entertaining and informative tome journeys to the core of how we
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communicate and pushes us, as marketers and humans, to do it better,
"speeding the reader through and leaving us wanting more." —Ann Hynek,
VP of global content marketing at Morgan Stanley Transform your
business through the power of storytelling. Content strategists Joe
Lazauskas and Shane Snow offer an insider's guide to transforming your
business—and all the relationships that matter to it—through the art
and science of telling great stories. Smart businesses today
understand the need to use stories to better connect with the people
they care about. But few know how to do it well. In The Storytelling
Edge, the strategy minds behind Contently, the world renowned content
marketing technology company, reveal their secrets that have helped
award-winning brands to build relationships with millions of advocates
and customers. Join as they dive into the neuroscience of
storytelling, the elements of powerful stories, and methodologies to
grow businesses through engaging and accountable content. With The
Storytelling Edge you will discover how leaders and workers can craft
the powerful stories that not only build brands and engage customers,
but also build relationships and make people care—in work and in life.

An Empire of Ice
b.A masterpiece of historical adventure, ISkeletons on the Zahara The
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western Sahara is a baking hot and desolate place, home only to nomads
and their camels, and to locusts, snails and thorny scrub -- and its
barren and ever-changing coastline has baffled sailors for centuries.
In August 1815, the US brig Commerce was dashed against Cape Bojador
and lost, although through bravery and quick thinking the ship's
captain, James Riley, managed to lead all of his crew to safety. What
followed was an extraordinary and desperate battle for survival in the
face of human hostility, starvation, dehydration, death and despair.
Captured, robbed and enslaved, the sailors were dragged and driven
through the desert by their new owners, who neither spoke their
language nor cared for their plight. Reduced to drinking urine, flayed
by the sun, crippled by walking miles across burning stones and sand
and losing over half of their body weights, the sailors struggled to
hold onto both their humanity and their sanity. To reach safety, they
would have to overcome not only the desert but also the greed and
anger of those who would keep them in captivity. From the cold waters
of the Atlantic to the searing Saharan sands, from the heart of the
desert to the heart of man, Skeletons on the Zahara is a spectacular
odyssey through the extremes and a gripping account of courage,
brotherhood, and survival.

Alone on the Ice: The Greatest Survival Story in the History
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of Exploration
Lead your business to survival and success by following the example of
legendary explorer Ernest Shackleton Sir Ernest Shackleton has been
called "the greatest leader that ever came on God's earth, bar none"
for saving the lives of the twenty-seven men stranded with him in the
Antarctic for almost two years. Because of his courageous actions, he
remains to this day a model for great leadership and masterful crisis
management. Now, through anecdotes, the diaries of the men in his
crew, and Shackleton's own writing, Shackleton's leadership style and
time-honored principles are translated for the modern business world.
Written by two veteran business observers and illustrated with ship
photographer Frank Hurley's masterpieces and other rarely seen photos,
this practical book helps today's leaders follow Shackleton's
triumphant example. "An important addition to any leader's library."
-Seattle Times

Earth Logic
On November 12, 1912, a rescue team trekking across Antarctica's Great
Ice Barrier finally found what they sought - the snow-covered tent of
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the British explorer Robert Falcon Scott. Inside, they made a grim
discovery: Scott's frozen body lay between the bodies of two fellow
explorers. They had died just eleven miles from the depot of supplies
which might have saved them. Why did Scott's meticulously laid plans
finally end in disaster, while his rival, Norwegian Roald Amundsen,
returned safely home with his crew after attaining the Pole only days
before the British team? In a newly revised and updated version of her
original book, Diana Preston, returns to Antarctica and explores why
Scott's carefully planned expedition failed, ending in tragedy.

The Age of Illusions
The second book of Shaftal. The country has a ruler again, Karis, a
woman who can heal the war-torn land and expel the invaders. But she
lives in obscurity with her fractious found family. With war and
disease spreading, Karis must act. And when Karis acts, the very
stones of the earth sit up and take notice.

The Endurance
"To Build a Fire" is a short story by American author Jack London.
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There are two versions of this story, one published in 1902 and the
other in 1908. The story written in 1908 has become an often
anthologized classic, while the 1902 story is less well known. The
1908 version is about an unnamed protagonist who ventures out in the
subzero boreal forest of the Yukon Territory. He is followed by a
native dog and is en route to visit his friends—ignoring warnings from
an older man about the dangers of hiking alone in extreme cold. The
protagonist underestimates the harsh conditions and slowly begins to
freeze to death. After building one fire and leaving it to venture on
in his journey he later on attempts to build another but fails. He
slips into unconsciousness and dies of hypothermia Famous works of the
author Jack London: "The Cruise of the Dazzler", "A Daughter of the
Snows", "The Call of the Wild", "The Kempton-Wace Letters", "The SeaWolf", "The Game", "White Fang", "The Iron Heel", "Martin Eden",
"Burning Daylight", "A Son of the Sun", "The Abysmal Brute", "The
Valley of the Moon", "The Mutiny of the Elsinore", "The Star Rover",
"The Little Lady of the Big House" and many more.

Manhood in the Making
This is the classic account of Sir Ernest Shackleton's 1914-1916
Antarctic expedition. Written by the captain of the Endurance, the
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ship used by Shackleton on this ill-fated journey, it is a remarkable
tale of courage and bravery in the face of extreme odds and a vivid
portrait of one of the world's greatest explorers. "A breathtaking
story of courage under the most appalling conditions." - Edmund
Hillary

The Storytelling Edge
A well-researched story brilliantly recounts how twenty-eight men
battled against almost insuperable odds in 1914 to return to
civilization after their ship Endurance sank near the South Pole, now
available in a deluxe gift edition featuring eighty-four spectacular
photographs. Reprint.

Endurance
Shackleton's Boat Journey
Recounts the story of a young mother who underwent an intense neardeath experience after she became unresponsive during a medical
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emergency, as she discusses the hardships of her past and the impact
of the experience on her life.

The War of Art
The author shares the story of the loss of her twelve-year-old son to
a flash flood, and how she and her family made their way through
profound grief toward peace with the help of the presence of God.

The Story Study Guide
By the #1 New York Times bestselling author of Killers of the Flower
Moon, a powerful true story of adventure and obsession in the
Antarctic, lavishly illustrated with color photographs Henry Worsley
was a devoted husband and father and a decorated British special
forces officer who believed in honor and sacrifice. He was also a man
obsessed. He spent his life idolizing Ernest Shackleton, the
nineteenth-century polar explorer, who tried to become the first
person to reach the South Pole, and later sought to cross Antarctica
on foot. Shackleton never completed his journeys, but he repeatedly
rescued his men from certain death, and emerged as one of the greatest
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leaders in history. Worsley felt an overpowering connection to those
expeditions. He was related to one of Shackleton's men, Frank Worsley,
and spent a fortune collecting artifacts from their epic treks across
the continent. He modeled his military command on Shackleton's
legendary skills and was determined to measure his own powers of
endurance against them. He would succeed where Shackleton had failed,
in the most brutal landscape in the world. In 2008, Worsley set out
across Antarctica with two other descendants of Shackleton's crew,
battling the freezing, desolate landscape, life-threatening physical
exhaustion, and hidden crevasses. Yet when he returned home he felt
compelled to go back. On November 13, 2015, at age 55, Worsley bid
farewell to his family and embarked on his most perilous quest: to
walk across Antarctica alone. David Grann tells Worsley's remarkable
story with the intensity and power that have led him to be called
"simply the best narrative nonfiction writer working today."
Illustrated with more than fifty stunning photographs from Worsley's
and Shackleton's journeys, The White Darkness is both a gorgeous
keepsake volume and a spellbinding story of courage, love, and a man
pushing himself to the extremes of human capacity.

Endurance
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Describes the ordeal of Ernest Shackleton and the men of his Antarctic
expedition after their ship became trapped in the ice and they were
forced to undertake a perilous journey to reach inhabited land.

Endurance
A Pulitzer Prize–winning author examines South Pole expeditions,
“wrapping the science in plenty of dangerous drama to keep readers
engaged” (Booklist). An Empire of Ice presents a fascinating new take
on Antarctic exploration—placing the famed voyages of Norwegian
explorer Roald Amundsen, his British rivals Robert Scott and Ernest
Shackleton, and others in a larger scientific, social, and
geopolitical context. Recounting the Antarctic expeditions of the
early twentieth century, the author reveals the British efforts for
what they actually were: massive scientific enterprises in which
reaching the South Pole was but a spectacular sideshow. By focusing on
the larger purpose of these legendary adventures, Edward J. Larson
deepens our appreciation of the explorers’ achievements, shares littleknown stories, and shows what the Heroic Age of Antarctic discovery
was really about. “Rather than recounting the story of the race to the
pole chronologically, Larson concentrates on various scientific
disciplines (like meteorology, glaciology and paleontology) and
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elucidates the advances made by the polar explorers . . . Covers a lot
of ground—science, politics, history, adventure.” —The New York Times
Book Review

Waking Up in Heaven
The true adventures of David Fairchild, a late-nineteenth-century food
explorer who traveled the globe and introduced diverse crops like
avocados, mangoes, seedless grapes--and thousands more--to the
American plate. In the nineteenth century, American meals were about
subsistence, not enjoyment. But as a new century approached, appetites
broadened, and David Fairchild, a young botanist with an insatiable
lust to explore and experience the world, set out in search of foods
that would enrich the American farmer and enchant the American eater.
Kale from Croatia, mangoes from India, and hops from Bavaria. Peaches
from China, avocados from Chile, and pomegranates from Malta.
Fairchild's finds weren't just limited to food: From Egypt he sent
back a variety of cotton that revolutionized an industry, and via
Japan he introduced the cherry blossom tree, forever brightening
America's capital. Along the way, he was arrested, caught diseases,
and bargained with island tribes. But his culinary ambition came
during a formative era, and through him, America transformed into the
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most diverse food system ever created.

The White Darkness
At the turn of the twentieth century, Arctic explorer Edward Mackley
sets out to reach the North Pole and vanishes into the icy landscape
without a trace. He leaves behind a young wife, Emily, who awaits his
return for decades, her dreams and devotion gradually freezing into
rigid widowhood. A hundred years later, on a sweltering mid–summer's
day, Edward's great–grand–niece Julia moves through the old family
house, attempting to impose some order on the clutter of inherited
belongings and memories from that ill–fated expedition, and taking
care to ignore the deepening cracks within her own marriage. But as
afternoon turns into evening, Julia makes a discovery that splinters
her long–held image of Edward and Emily's romance. The Still Point
moves through past, present, and future, with dreams revealing a
universal simultaneity to the choices we must all make in the faces of
love and passion. Long–listed for the Orange Prize, The Still Point is
a powerful literary debut, masterfully told in the language of the
heart.
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